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“Mums and Kids”

As we supply the special project material, it is our prayer that you will find it helpful in the understanding the problem of maternal mortality which, thanks to medical science and our own understanding of self care has become very rare in our own first world culture.   We are excited too, to be able to introduce the 21st Century approach to children’s programmes in our churches by “Kid’s Friendly”, and “Kids Loving Church”

Our project takes in the problem of under privileged mothers for whom child bearing creates huge risk and the area which faces us in New Zealand of bringing children through childhood to become responsible Christian members of Church and society.   In these days when bullying is becoming a problem, “Kids Loving Church” and “Kid’s Friendly” seek to provide good, healthy, appealing alternatives to lower activities which are grabbing our children.  In this day when there are so many  problems with anti social behaviour by our youngsters, let’s support our projects with all our might.

70% of the money raised will go to Palestine through CWS, and 30% will be used by “Kids Friendly” for the benefit of children’s workers in Methodist and Presbyterian Churches and Cooperating Ventures.    Although we have highlighted a particular programme of Regional Training & Networking Events for Methodist and Presbyterian Leaders, we will divide the money you raise for children’s work between our two denominations.
Our thanks go to Liz Martin of CWS who has worked under extreme difficulties in Christchurch to produce the Palestinian Maternal Mortality material, and Jill Kayser of Kid’s Friendly in consultation with Esme Coles, the Methodist children’s worker, for producing this year’s special project material

For speakers, contact your nearest CWS representative, contact your own children’s workers, Esme Coles of Kids Loving Church,  or Jill Kayser of Kid’s Friendly

We hope that you find this material informative and enjoy working with it.

Please send your financial contribution for the project to your national MWF or APW treasurer by June 30th  2012

MWF Co-coordinators

Mataiva Robertson: 20 Calverts Rd, Materoa, New Plymouth  mdrobertson08@gmail.com  06 263 4484
Laiga Etimani letimani@xtra,co.nz

Pesbyterian Women Missions Dept

Rae Simpson: 12 Kotanui Ave, Army Bay, Whangaparaoa 0930 lestrsimpson@xtra.co.nz ) 09 424 4274   

